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Adults Scrutiny 
Committee Agenda 

 
 

  
 

Members of the Public are welcome to attend this Meeting. 
 

 
1.   Introductions/Attendance at Meeting  

 
2.   Appointment of Chair for the remainder of the Municipal Year 2021/22  

 
3.   Declarations of Interest  

 
4.   To Approve the Minutes of the Meeting of this Scrutiny Committee held on 24 August 

2021 (Pages 3 - 6) 
 

5.   Covid Response - Verbal Update –  
Assistant Director – Commissioning, Performance and Transformation 

  
6.   Frailty Pathway System Update –  

Presentation by Paula Swindale, Head of Commissioning and Strategy, NHS Tees Valley 
Clinical Commissioning Group; Joss Harbron, Assistant Director Adult Social Care, 

Darlington Borough Council; and Dr. Ewan Tevendale, Consultant, County Durham and 
Darlington NHS Foundation Trust. 
 (Pages 7 - 22) 
 

7.   Quality Standards Monitoring Outcomes 2020-2022: Agreement for the provision of 
Residential Care for Adults and Older People and Older People with Mental Health 
Problems 2013-2023 –  

 

10.00 am, Tuesday, 26 October 2021 

Council Chamber, Town Hall, Darlington DL1 5QT 
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Report of the Group Director of People 
 (Pages 23 - 44) 
 

8.   Work Programme –  
Report of the Group Director of Operations 

 (Pages 45 - 58) 
 

9.   SUPPLEMENTARY ITEM(S) (if any) which in the opinion of the Chair of this Committee are 
of an urgent nature and can be discussed at this meeting  

 
10.   Questions  

 

     
Luke Swinhoe 

Assistant Director Law and Governance 
 

Monday, 18th October 2021 
 

Town Hall  
Darlington. 

 
Membership 

Councillors Mrs Culley, Curry, Donoghue, Holroyd, Johnson, B Jones, Layton, M Nicholson, 
Renton and A J Scott 

 
If you need this information in a different language or format or you have any other queries on 

this agenda please contact Paul Dalton, Elections Officer, Operations Group, during normal 
office hours 8.30 a.m. to 4.45 p.m. Mondays to Thursdays and 8.30 a.m. to 4.15 p.m. Fridays 
Email: Paul.Dalton@darlington@gov.uk or Telephone 01325 405805 


